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Notice of Meeting 

Town of Pelham Budget Committee 
will hold a meeting originally scheduled on February 9, 2017,  

to discuss recommendations/non-recommendations  

in regards to any amendments made to Town & School Warrant Articles  

from the School Deliberative Session on February 8, 2017 and 

 Town Deliberative Session on February 10, 2017 

Meeting will be held Friday, February 10, 2017  

Following the rescheduled Town Deliberative Session  

at Pelham High School Auditorium 85 Marsh Road, Pelham, NH 


